Templestowe Valley Primary School

ley Views

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK — ALISON REES

It’s going to be a fabulous term!

A warm welcome back to school to a very busy Term 2 at TVPS! | hope that all families
have had a very happy Easter and enjoyable holiday break.

Well Term 2 has started with a rush and it doesn’t look to be slowing down any time
soon! We have lots of fabulous learning opportunities happening for students this
term, so lots to celebrate. This edition of the newsletter is very full of information
about changes at Templestowe Valley, upcoming events and processes. It is definitely
a weekend read!

The calendar for this term includes the following events: Swimming program, P&F
Mother’s Day Stall, NAPLAN testing, Cross Country, Education Week - Open Day &
Night, Flying Start program for the 2023 Prep students, and . . . the list goes on. We're
going to be cooking sausages on two (2) consecutive Saturdays as well as dressing up
as pirates to raise money for kids with cancer. It’s really quite exhausting just thinking
about it!! That means plenty of enjoyable hard work, fun and variety at TVPS!

2022 is a great opportunity for us at TVPS to reconnect and celebrate surviving last
year, as well as sharing ideas and making plans and working together to make our
school even better.

Last Monday night, School Council ratified the following Pupil Free Days and Camp
dates:
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Calendar

Date Activity Time Participants
Friday PUPIL FREE DAY - Professional ' School | NO STUDENTS AT
June 10 Practice Day for Teachers hours SCHOOL
Monday PUPIL FREE DAY - Curriculum  School NO STUDENTS AT
June 20 Day for Teachers - Numeracy | hours SCHOOL
Monday PUPIL FREE DAY - Curriculum  School NO STUDENTS AT
August 1 Day for Teachers - Wellbeing | hours SCHOOL
Date Activity Time Participants
Mon - Wed

Year 5 & 6 Camp All Year 5 & 6
October G e Lod 3 days Students invited to
12/13/14 rantville Lodge participate
Mon - Wed

Year 3 & 4 Camp All Year 3_& 4
December i 3 days Students invited to
5/6/7 Camp Manyung — Mt Eliza participate

More information about all of these events will be sent home closer to the dates

MAY
NAPLAN Testing - Years
et 3 & 5 Students
Cross Country
Fri 13th 9:00 ~ Prep/1/2
11:30 ~ Yrs 3/4/5/6
Mon 16th | Yr 3 Lego Incursion
Thurs 19t | Yr 5/6 Interschool Sport
Fri 20th JSC Event - Pirate Day
Fundraiser - Cake Stall &
Sat 21st BBQ - Federal Election
Polling Booth
Monash Children Hosp.
Sun 22nd Walk
Tues 24t | Yr 5/6 District Girls AFL
Wed 25th Prep - Yr 4 Bully Zero
Incursion
TVPS Open Day/Night -
HiEE 28 Education Week
Yrs 5/6 Bully Zero
Thurs 26t | Incursion
6:30pm Parent Webinar
Fri 27th Yrs 3 - 6 District Cross
Country
Fundraiser - Sausage
Sat 28t Sizzle Bunnings
Doncaster
Yrs 5/6 Cyber Safety
h
e e 6:30pm Parent Forum
JUNE
Thurs 2nd Yr 5/6 Interschool Sport
Yrs 5/6 Puberty (1)
h
et & 6:30pm Parent Forum
Yrs 3 - 6 Athletics
h
KT 7 Carnival
. PUPIL FREE DAY - No
th
S Students at School

2022 Term Dates
28 January to 8 April 2022
26 April to 24 June 2022
11 July to 16 September 2022
3 October to 20 December 2022




ANZAC DAY SERVICE

Last Wednesday | had the immense pleasure of escorting our School Leaders — Lucy T and
Aidan G - to the ANZAC Day Schools Service organised by the Rotary Club of Templestowe. A \ ZAC DAY
Schools from across the City of Manningham were invited to attend the special service held A 2
in front of the cenotaph at the Templestowe Memorial Park.

In previous years all of our Year 6 students have attended the service, but with COVID-19
concerns in mind, this year only School Leaders were invited. At the end of the service, |
asked Lucy and Aidan to reflect on what that had observed and heard and to write a piece
that could be shared with all of our community. That piece is included below.

Lest we forget

ANZAC SERVICE REFLECTION

On Thursday April 28, at 12:00pm, we arrived at the Templestowe Memorial Park on
Foote Street, ready to represent TVPS by wearing the yellow and blue colours
proudly. We carried our school’s wreath with pride. It had been generously made for
our school by one of our past student’s mum, Veri. We greeted all the
representatives including ex-servicemen, the Mayor of Manningham Cr Michelle
Kleinert, along with many other special and honourable guests.

After a warm welcome from the President of the Rotary Club of Templestowe, Luke
Bastian, we listened to a very moving speech by Daryl Moran. He explained 3 main
points about why ANZAC services are so important; to know how the soldiers gave
their lives, how we will remember them and how we as the next generation can
continue to honour their sacrifices. His speech was incredibly powerful and
passionate, the main idea we took away was that soldiers, “Gave their today for our
tomorrow.”

Then it was time for us to have the incredible experience to lay down a wreath on behalf of our wonderful school TVPS.
We slowly made our way down to the ANZAC memorial and laid down our beautiful wreath. We took the next few
moments to think; to think about all the incredible soldiers, nurses and doctors that made this future possible for us.

The requiem was then read by the School Captains from Donvale Christian College, and then, the Past President of
Templestowe RSL Subbranch, Brian Atherton, spoke the Ode. During the Minute of Silence, we took the time to reflect
on the brave men and women who served and died fighting for our country’s freedom. We paid our respects by
standing still and bowing our heads as the Last Post was played and the flag raised.

We are very grateful to have
this incredible opportunity
to participate in this
amazing experience, and to
Ms Rees, we would like to
thank her for sharing this
unforgettable event with us.
Finally, to thank those fallen
soldiers who gave up their
today so we could live our
tomorrow. To everyone who
is reading this, take away
these 3 words, “Lest We
Forget”

By Aidan G & Lucy T
Templestowe Valley Primary
School, School Leaders 2022




MOTHERS’ DAY STALL — THANK YOU
A hug and huge THANK YOU to all the parents who

came and helped at yesterday’s Mother’s Day Stall. H AN K
L There were difficult decisions to be made because

the selection of gifts was fabulous, but every child who wanted to buy I

walked away smiling and a bag full of gifts.

Special thanks to Melinda Minuzzo who organised EVERYTHING for this event; from purchasmg to pricing.
We really appreciate everything that you do for us.

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS

Uniform Shop would like to welcome parents back on-site to purchase uniforms.

We will be open on every Monday morning from 9:00am — 10:00am, so come along to Assembly and pick
up what you need from the Uniform Shop at the same time.

Orders can still be placed through the office and will be sent home with your child.
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EDUCATION WEEK — OPEN SCHOOL EVENT — WEDNESDAY MAY 25th

o“on Wee‘, TORIA

0 i Sovernment
Q& IM . M“W J’
o A

Victoria is celebrating Education Week 2022 from Sunday 22 May to Saturday 28 May 2022.

This year's theme is 150 Years of Public Education, to coincide with this milestone anniversary for Victoria.

Education Week 2022 is an opportunity for all primary and secondary schools, higher education providers,
and early childhood education and care services to commemorate the past, celebrate the present and
imagine the future of education in Victoria.

For us at Templestowe Valley PS we TEMPLESTOWE VALLEY

will be showcasing our programs

and achievements by holding an | PRIMARY . SCHOOL

Open Day & Night Event on
Wednesday May 25,

More information about this event
will be distributed over the next few
weeks.

OPEN DAY & NIGHT

WEDNESDAY MAY 25TH
Day tours at 9:30am, ll:30am & 12:30pm
nghf tours from 6:30pm - 8: OOpm

PREP 2023

CONTACT US TODAY TO FIND OUT MORE!
PH: 8850 5777 www.tempvalprimary.vic.edu.qu
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2022 SCHOOL COUNCIL
WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR TWO (2) NEW SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS.

THESE POSITIONS INCLUDE:

e A TWO (2) YEAR PARENT REP POSITION TO REPLACE THE RESIGNED MEMBER — This can be a 12
month position if required

e ATWELVE (12) MONTH COMMUNITY MEMBER - Seconded
Dear TVPS Community,

My name is Eva and my child has been at our school for the past six years. | have been on School Council for a few of
them. | am currently the SC President.

I looking forward to connecting with more of you to build foundations for our children's futures.

I am happy to spend some of my time to share ideas with the community, learning how a school works and making
friends.

One of my passions is being a part of the Fundraising events and seeing the students have fun reconnecting with their
friends. I love hearing the student ideas as well!

That's enough about me. | would love to connect with some more of you!

If you are interested in joining School Council please send me an email evakim@bigpond.com

Kindest regards,
Eva:)

If you would be interested in learning more about a role on School Council, or wish to apply
for one of the positions, please contact TVPS School Council President — EVA WONG ASAP
on:

e Email - evakim@bigpond.com

e Phone —0419 571 988

Would you like to know more about what the TVPS Parents & Friends Association does?
e Are you looking for ways that you can support your child’s school?

e Areyou a parent new to the TVPS community ~ someone who would like to meet and get to know other
parents and families?

e Do you like to volunteer and help out, rather than wait for someone else to ask you?

e Have you got great ideas about how this group could help fundraise for TVPS — and your child’s benefit?

If you answered, “Yes!” to any of these questions, well you are just the sort of person that our TVPS P&F
needs.

Please click on the link below to express your interest and join in the fun!
https://forms.gle/g47kduV6S51UKgnv8
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PREPS 2023!!!

We've already started our planning for our 2023 Prep classes, as well as our Transition program for children who will
be enrolling.

So a few important questions for our current families:

Do you have a child who will be starting school in 2023?
e Have you completed and submitted an enrolment form?
e Have you booked a place in our Flying Start program?

If you do have a Prep child starting with us next year, please contact us ASAP to:
1. Have an enrolment form sent home.
2. Book your child in for our Flying Start program.

Here’s the information about our Flying Start program.

FLYING START

Your child is invited fo participate in three (3) enriching sessions fo experience some exciting
aspects of life at TVPS. No cost involved. Please call the Office to make a booking.

L)

DATE & TIME ACTIVITIES

Wednesday Ist June |

Wednesday 8th June Language e
2:00 - 3:00pm Experience oA

Wednesday 15th June Construction : .
2:00 - 3:00pm Physical Education

MAJOR SAFETY CONCERNS

We once again major concerns about our children’s safety on Cavendish Drive at
pick-up and drop off times. It has been noted that parents are ignoring the signage
and rules relating to the “Kiss and Go” Zone, and have been parking their cars, then
standing on the footpath to chat to other parents.

Not only does this completely stall the flow of traffic, but it also means that the
children have to walk around the parents. This has caused some children to move
onto the road into the path of oncoming cars.

STAY WITH YOUR CAR
2 MINUTE LIMIT

We’'re also concerned that children are being directed by parents to get into their
car when it is either double parked, or in the flow of traffic, and also that they're
getting into the car from the wrong side.




We ask that our Templestowe Valley community please keep our children safe by being respectful and obeying the
road rules and signage.

Please remember that the school side of Cavendish Drive is a

“KISS & GO” DROP OFF ZONE ONLY

between from 8:00 — 9:00am and again in the afternoon from 3:00 — 4:00pm.

You are not allowed to park and leave your car.

It is @ 2 minute drop off zone only.

e Drivers MUST remain in their vehicle in preparation for their child getting into the car.

e Cars move forward as students are picked up.

e [f child has not got to the car within 2 minutes of arriving at the front of the line, then the driver needs
to either:
1. do ablock of the school and re-join the end of the line, or
2. find a place to park — NOT in the “Kiss and Go” Zone — and walk

If you are concerned about the behaviour of a particular driver, or the traffic situation, please make a report to the
Manningham Council, https://www.manningham.vic.gov.au/contact-us/report. As a school we been petitioning the
Manningham Council for a number of years for a crossing supervisor on Cavendish Road and nothing has happened.
The more voices and concerns that can be added to ours, the more likely the chance of action being taken.

All of these things are within an individual parent’s control. Please be
responsible for your child’s safety and the safety of our TVPS students.

In order to reduce the parking and congestion outside of the school
and make it safe for our children, we would like you to consider

walking your child/ren at least part of the
way, to and from school.

This would reduce the hazards and would “switch” your child on for
learning.

MONDO RECYCLING BIN

OUR MONDO BIN ONLY RECYCLES:
e Clothing & Footwear
e Handbags & Accessories
e Manchester & Toy
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TVPS SAUSAGE SIZZLE & CAKE STALL
BAKERS & COOKS NEEDED

TVPS IS A FEDERAL ELECTION POLLING BOOTH
Saturday May 21+t

To help raise much needed money for our school, we will be

running a couple of food stalls on the day. There will be a: v
e Egg & Bacon BBQ e Cake Stall
e Sausage Sizzle e Drink Stand

e Jcy Pole Stand

(Special thanks to Bakers Delight — Macedon Plaza for once again '
donating the bread for the Sausage Sizzle.)

This is where we really need your help please.
To hold a Cake Stall — we need cakes!

We are asking all TVPS families to donate some delicious baked goodies to the stall. It would be great to have
cupcakes, slices, muffins, scones, meringues, pikelets, tarts, or biscuits - whatever takes your fancy!
All contributions would be greatly appreciated, and of course available for sale and enjoying with a coffee.

HELP PLEASE — Community support for all our school events is absolutely vital. In order
for this event, and our school to be a success, and a wonderful place for your children, we
really need support from TVPS parents and volunteers.

I hear you ask, “What is it that | can do to help with this fundraising event?”

BEFORE
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On the actual day — Saturday May 215:

Volunteer
We need people to help with the:
e Sausage Sizzle (Bread very kindly donated by Bakers Delight)
o Cooking or Selling
e Drinks & Icy Pole Stall
o Selling (Hopefully some of our Yr 5 and 6 students might be available to help with this.)
e Cake Stall
o Sorting and Pricing or Selling (Not to forget eating!)

Please register as a volunteer via this link:
https://forms.gle/uGPV1dBW1Ayr9FsZ6

Attend

e Come and vote at our polling booth

e Encourage all your friends and family to vote at TVPS

NAPLAN — YEARS 3 & 5

The National Assessment Program — Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) is an annual assessment for students in Years
3,5, 7and 9. It has been an annual event for schools since 2008. In 2019 The National Assessment Program — Literacy
and Numeracy (NAPLAN) for Yrs 3 and 5 will be held in the third week of Term 2, starting on Tuesday May 9. In
Victoria, the NAPLAN Tests are administered by the Victorian Curriculum and Assessment Authority (VCCA) on behalf
of the Department of Education.

NAPLAN assesses skills in literacy and numeracy that are developed over time, through the school curriculum. NAPLAN
is not a pass or fail type test, but rather shows how students are progressing in numeracy and literacy skills against
national standards for all Australia children. It also provides valuable information that allows schools and governments
to better target effort and support to help all students achieve their potential and acquire the basic skills to help them
build successful and happy lives.

All students are expected to participate in the tests. Students with disability may qualify for reasonable adjustments
that reflect the support normally provided to them in the classroom. Some students with very specific circumstances
may be exempted from participating in the tests. For information about participation in NAPLAN, you can go to:
http://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Pages/prep10/naplan/parents/index.aspx.

Please note that some of the information found on this page is given in multiple languages.

NAPLAN tests fundamental skills rather than specific content, and as such is not a test for which students can study or
drill. The best way you can help your child prepare for NAPLAN is to let them know that NAPLAN is just one part of their
school program, and to urge them to simply do the best they can on the day. The use of services by coaching providers
is not recommended.

In 2022, NAPLAN tests Australia wide will be an online assessment. NAPLAN online is described as a ‘tailored test
design’ that adapts to correct and incorrect student responses, aimed at providing a more precise understanding of
student achievement.
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TVPS students will engage in at least one online practice test prior to the formal assessment, to help familiarise them
with the format.

The dates and times of the testing are outlined in this table. Catch-up tests will be available for students who are
absent on test days, up to and including Friday May 20", (with the exception of Writing which must be completed on
Tuesday May 10.

Tuesday May 10 Wednesday May 11 Thursday May 12
Writing - 40 minutes Reading - 45 minutes Numeracy - 45 minutes
Yr3
Conventions of Language - 45
minutes
Writing - 42 minutes Reading - 50 minutes Conventions of Language - 45
Yrs minutes

Numeracy - 50 minutes

NAPLAN Tests Description:
o  Writing:

o Students are provided with a ‘writing stimulus’ (sometimes called a ‘prompt’ —an idea or topic) and
asked to write a response in a particular genre (narrative or persuasive writing)
e Reading:
o Students read a range of informative, imaginative and persuasive texts and then answer related
questions
e Conventions of language:
o This test assesses spelling, grammar and punctuation
e Numeracy

o This test assesses number and algebra, measurement and geometry, and statistics and probability

The best way for you to support your child with these formal assessments is to make sure they have a good night’s
sleep, followed by a healthy breakfast on the ’test days’. All tests will be administered in the first sessions of the
school day, so please arrive at school in good time, without a rush or a fuss.

Later in the year, you will receive your child’s personal NAPLAN report. This will describe your child’s skills in reading,
writing, language conventions and numeracy as demonstrated in test conditions. The report will also show how your
child performed in relation to the national minimum standards

expected for students across Australia.

CONNECT ~

If you have any questions please speak to — RECONNECT
Rob Cretney - NAPLAN Administrator -
Robert.Cretney@education.vic.gov.au

Linda Rossi - Yr 3 NAPLAN Coordinator -

Linda.Rossi@education.vic.gov.au SH I N E

Emilia Selwyn - Yr 5 NAPLAN Coordinator — Emilia Selwyn

@education.vic.gov.au ENGAGE ~
CHALLENGE RE-ENGAGE
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

OEP

1BD

INH

INB

2NC

2CP

2GC

3LR
3GO

4CF

4SM

5]M

5]V

5ES

6AH

6EH

6AV

Visual
Arts

Phys Ed

Week 1 - Beginning Tuesday April 26

Adam C- for starting his sentence with a interesting
'hook' for the reader!

Elijah H - For being a respectful and responsible
student and for always trying his best.
Congratulations Elijah!

Parson D - for his excellent attitude and taking on
new learning challenges. Great start to the term
Pax!

Sebastian.S-for a wonderful start to Term 2! Keep up
the great work Seb!

Lachlan M - For always asking fantastic questions
during class discussions. Keep up the great work
Lachlan!

Xavier A - for a great effort in identifying and reading
out aloud his list of Magic Words.

Phoebe K - for being a conscientious student

Zara E - for always being a conscientious student

Tom James - For an enthusiastic start to the term
with his learning!

James B-helpful ICT support person in 4SM. Thanks,
JB!!

Jimmy T - For his excellent work habits. Keep up the
great work Jimmy!

Angus J- A fantastic 'sizzling start' using strong voice
for his persuasive text "Books are better than TV"

Steven N - For a fantastic effort this week remaining
focused on learning tasks and class discussions.

Nikki Fazeli - For her excellent work applying various
addition strategies independently. Well done Nikki!

4SM - For trying your best when training for Cross
Country. Great effort!

Week 2 - Beginning Monday May 2

Larny W- for her excellent attitude to her school
work and taking on new challenges. Awesome start
to the term Larny!

Yen D- for working hard to improve her fluency
when reading. Keep it up!

Emerson H - For being kind and helpful to all her
peers and for always demonstrating excellence in
her learning. Congratulations Emerson!

Sawyer D - for his fantastic efforts to collect, tally
and analyse data using smarties!

Hayley.W-For her fantastic reading using the
strategy 'scoop and phrase'! Keep up the fabulous
reading Hayley!

Esme F- For showing great initiave and always
looking to help others. Well done Esme!

Astrid - for a great holiday journal

Tom - for making valuable contributions during class
discussions

Laura M - For impressive research skills and note
taking for her information report.

Maya S. -for working hard on her multiplication
skills.

Nicolas K - For his excellent persuasive text, "Why
we should have a three day weekend."

Oliver P - for effectively incorporating persuasive
devices in his writing.

Milla R- Excellent use of persuasive devices in her
writing'

Aidan L-For always having a positive approach to his
learning.

Dhyan S - For a fantastic effort in his swimming
lessons over the past 2 weeks.

2GC- For a great effort and being so enthusiastic
when creating their floral mark making artwork

6EH - For always being a fun and enthusiastic class in
PE! Keep up the great work!
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Bec A PLaYFul ParenT

Jump in Puddles Play pretend
Have picnic$ in the living room

P'ET M{SSY Lavgh at their joKes
CAMP OUT IN THE BACK VARD

Have dance parties §@ fun!
PLAY {N THE MUD Climb Trees

TICKLe Create art together
ACT SiLLY PLAY N THE RAIN

Give eskimo |<|9569 Say yes often
Read them that extra story EXPLBRE

Embrace thi§ time Make it
Make every moment count!

YOU CaN'T GeT BAck THeIr Childhood
BUT you Sure WILL misS IT!

Growing A Jeweled Rose.com




Working with Children Checks
As part of the Templestowe Valley P5 commitment to WORKING WITH

child safety, at their June 3, 2019 meeting, the TVPS CHILDREN CHECK ORIA
School Council endorsed the Child Safety Policy which
included the recommendation that all volunteers and
visitors to TVPS be required to hold a current WWCLC.

S0, from the start of Term 3, 2019, ALL volunteers, contractors, visitors, etc. coming into
TVPS during school hours, or helping/supervising with out-of-school hours events, such
as the Disco, etc. will be required to hold a current Working with Children Check (WW(CC).

This will include adults who are attending school to help in the classroom, at the canteen, during an
excursion or in-school event, swimming or sport event, etc. — any event that might require them to be in

contact with children or working within an area where children might be frequenting without supervision,
e.g. the canteen/O5HC rooms.

The requirement does not apply to:

# parents/carers or their delegates invalved in the pick-up or drop-off of students at school.
# adults who are registered teachers, police officers or part of an allied service. (Not reguired to
hold @ WWCC in addition to the associoted Police Check if part of their professional registration.)

Obtaining a WWCC

# No cost when applied for in a volunteer capacity

» Online applications can be made at:
https:/ fwww.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals fapplicants /how-to-apply

# Please nominate Templestowe Valley P5 as the ploce where the volunteer work will occur and we
will be sent through an official copy of your card.

TWVFS WWCC Register

» A register of volunteers with a current WWCC will be maintained at TVPS
# Current WWCC registration - please check at the TVPS Office to see if a copy is on file and you are
an the register
» New applicants:
o If wolunteers nominate TWPS on their application form, TVPS will automatically receive a
copy of their WWCC card when issued
o Ifnot, then volunteers are asked to take their valid WWCC card to the school Office where
a copy will be made and included in the register

Questions:

s Answers to General and FAQ can be found at https://www workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
» Relating specifically to Templestowe Valley P3, please contact the school Office: either by phone
on #8850 5777 or email: templestowe valley.ps@edumail.vic gov.au
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SUPPORTERS OF TVPS

VICPROP

VICPROP MANNINGHAM
4/642 Doncaster Road, Phone: 03 8888 1011
Doncaster VIC 3108 https://vicprop.com.au/

BUNNINGS DONCASTER

659 Doncaster Road Phone: 03 9843 8600
Doncaster VIC 3108 https://www.bunnings.com.au

BAKERS DELIGHT
Macedon Plaza Shopping
Centre
325-327 Manningham Rd

® Lower
Templestowe VIC 3107
Phone: +61 3 9850 4822

https://www.bakersdelight.com.au/
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ROBOTICS &
CODING
PROGRAMS

Innovate Technology and Robotics Academy is the place for STEM
education. With more than 10 years in the education industry and
having coached thousands of kids and teens, with our expert coaches
and instructors, we take a youth's learning to the next level.

TECH EXPLORERS ROBOTICS ACADEMY ROBOTICS & CODING ACADEMY
PREP TO YEAR 2 YEAR 3 TO YEAR 6

LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES

<y Q g" ;

Learn to Learn Design & Learp Learr.i -u§|ng
e Robotics Artificial
code Creativity ; i
Technologies Intelligence

TVPS Programs: www.innovatetechacademy.com/tvps
email: tvps@innovatetechacademy.com | Phone: 03 9764 8281

Enrollment is now OPEN

Learn music -

nere at school

Come and join in the fun of |
learning to play keyboard, & ‘J

piano, guitar, ukulele, violin.of A’l

drums, here at Templestowe -

Valley Primary School. dd

Creative Music for Schools ‘ \
[

conducts a music program
here at school each week.

Small group classes or one-to-one
lessons of up to 30 minutes give chil-
dren an excellent grounding in music
where they will learn to read music
and play their chosen instrument.

Enrolments are now being accepted for
limited places in term 2.

Interested parents should call Swee during
office hours on 9818 2333 or email
swee@creativemusic.com.au

CreotiveMusic

www.creativemusic.com.au

P

Page 15.



Chess Ideas

Ph: 9532 8370
Fax: 93532 8360

P.0.Box 3158

Rﬁvponlrn 3185
; :
» Esmablished in 1994

+  Teaching ir over 100
sehools in Melbourne

Templestowe Valley

Primary School
Wednesday Chess Club
Term 2, 2022
Chess starts 27 April

Dates: 2744 - 22/6: 9 weeks
Time: Wednezday: Lunch Time 1.30 — 2.30
Cost: $16.00 per lezzon $144.00 for the term.

Smdents will not receive a refond for classes missed for absentees Tt
stodents commencing gfter the first week do nor pay for the earlier lassons.
School camps can be deducted off as well.

PAYMENTS MUST BE MADE ONLINE AT:
winichessideas. com.au -

(o to Pay Fees — Click on Tenm Fees

Enter the amowunt from vour Ragistration form 80.00 - no § sign

Add to cart

INesxt pars enter all details for your child az asked:

Cheszs username or ID please put W/A Click to pay:

You go to PayPal where vou can pay with a PayPal account or chick
credit card payment at the bottom of page, no American Express or
Dimars card

All Payments need to be made by the second

week of Chess.
Email: logistics@ cheszideas.com.an if you have a guestions,

If your child has a medical condition advise us.

CHESS REGISTEATION TEREM 2, 2021
(Templestowe Valley Primary School)

If you cannot pay online thiz form can be completed and handed to our Chess Tutor at

the first leazon
NAME OF CHILD: GRADE:
CONTACT PARENT/AGUARDIAN: — Pk %
Credit Card Details:
NAME ON CARD: Amoume -
CARD NIUMEBER- EXPIRF DATE:
EMAIL ADDREEK-

INFORMATION

FOR PARENTS

Program runs weekly, one day a week for one hour.

This terms dance program will include:
+ New routine + New Theme

+ End of term performunce

v Weeklys steps
v Dance games

Cur dance program is designed to get your child movin’ and groovin” whilst
learning @ new routine. New steps are fought each week, accompanied
with dancing gomes and stretches. This program is designed to improve
itness, coordination, balance and dance moves all in an enjoyable group
environment, listening to funky funes!

For year Prep — Grade 4 students.

$128 FOR 8 WEEKS

Sign up anytime and only pay for the remaining weeks in the term.

School: Templestowe Valley P.S
Day: Wednesday's

Start Date: 3rd May

End Date: 21st June

Time: 1:30pm to 2:30pm

BOOK EARLY & SAVE

Sign up anline and use voucher cede “earlybird’ before april 1st to o receive

a 10% discount

Website:  kellysports .com .au

Contact: Srephnﬂ Achilleos Y KELLY
Email: Stephan@kellysports.cam. au g

Phone: 0478 564 715 OOk ?EFOWETHS
Facebook: Kelly Sports Australio KELLYSPORTS.COM.AU

DANCE PROGRAM
TERM 2 2022
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LEARN TO PLAY @

7250 tennliS

Learn to play tennis at your school with your friends. A perfect option for busy families!

START-UP PACKAGE LOCATION & TIME

® Free racquet and start up pack ® Templestowe Valley Primary School
® Max (4) kids per coach (Lunchtime or before school)

® No expiry on replacement classes @ After school or weekends at

@ Pathways to squads, private lessons & competition Doncaster Tennis Club

® Unique customer portal

We also cater for players with special needs including Autism, all abilities
Ndlis funding Is accepted for plan managed & seif managed students.

e s COVIO
BOOK NOW OURSTAFF ARE FULLY VACCINATED FOR YOURSAFETY. (20|

0403 129648 www.slamin.com.au | hello@slamin.com.au

Starting in Term 2, Soccer X will be running an 8 week Soccer program at Templestowe Valley Primary
School every Tuesday from 3.30 - 4.30pm beginning May 3rd 2022.

The program is available to students from Prep - Year 6.

On arrival children will be split into groups according to age.

All sessions will be run by qualified coaches who hold WWCC.

The sessions will be fully inclusive & fun-based, catering for all abilities.

Cost: $125 / 8-weeks.

For more information and online registrations please visit
Www.soccer-x.com
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TWIN HILLS PRESCHOOL
OPEN DAY

ENE‘R@IL F@E’l 2@2@

39 MAYFAIR AVE, LOWER TEMPLESTOWE
9850 8157 - TWINHILLSPRESCHOOL.COM.AU

W Syndat Softbatt! Clib |

TEEBALL
&
SOFIBALL

Come, Learn § Try Pays!

Waverley Softhall Association, 2-30 Jells Rd Wheelers Hill
25" May — 15" June
4:30pm — 5:30pm

0435 478 519

FREE FREE FREE FREE FREE
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Introducing...

Downball Australia’'s
Official 2022 Tournament

Gum Nut Gully
& PRESCHOOL

Gum Nut Gully Preschool
3 & 4 Year Old Kindergarten Program

Contact Sian at 0468 399 841 or email enrolments@gumnutgullypreschool.com.au
for more information. Application forms are available on our website.

About Us Awarded

. Founded in 1987, GNG is a special Awarded an Exeeding the National
[ community-based preschool providing Standard rating by the Australian
DOWNBALL a high-quality educational program to Children’s Education and Care

AUSTRALIA local families. Embracing the bush Quality Authority,
setting location, bordered by Mullum
Mullum Linear Park and Currawong Park
GNG offers 3 and 4 year old early learning
programs incorporating Bush Kinder that
enable children to enjoy free play in a
natural setting to encourage exploration
and discovery.

58-60 Larnoo Drive, Doncaster East. 98419556

www.gumnutgullypreschool.com.au
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ORIA Education

State ond Training
Government

Learn Greek’ | Japanese’ | Korean
Spanish’

FOUNDATION - YEAR 12 (VCE)

VSL Doncaster Centre

Doncaster Secondary College
123 Church Road, Doncaster

Thursdays 4.15pm-7.15pm

COST: Foundation-Year 10 $80 per year
Year 11-12 (VCE) $95 per year

Please contact the Area Manager on
03 9840 0082 or east1@vsl.vic.edu.au

For further information or to enrol onling, go to
www.vsl.vic.edu.au or scan the QR code.

Al information correct at time of printing and s subject to change.

Enrol Online For
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<
HALL’S TAEKWONDO"

Fitness with Meaning

GET STARTED!

INTRO VOUCHER
ENTITLES YOU TO:
N FREE INTRO
PRIVATE LESSON

Not redeemable in cash, fees, Birthday Parties or events.
This vouchar s designed to give you a chance to try
Hall's Taskwondo and experience a one-on-one introductory
losson. Use promo code GETSTARTED to redeem your
FREE private lasson. Call today to make a time - 9330 0032

=
HALL’S TAEKWONDO® The Introductory class is the perfect way to try martial arts with others

Fitness with Meaning who are the same age and same ability. Parents, please come along to
this session.
Use promo code

For just $9 the program includes one small intro class and an opportunity STARTNOW
' afterwards to discover the journey to Black Belt. Use promo code to redeem your
START NOW to redeem your FREE class and SAVE $9. $9 FREE INTRO online

INTRO & BENEFITS
* Your intro is like a short beginner class L -

* [n just one session you'll learn valuable skills to enhance your
fitness or mindset for school, work or play GET STARTED
* We'll answer your questions and recommend the best class to
get started!

® BONUS when you join Hall's Taekwondo Hubs, you receive
exclusive virtual access to our Home Based Training platform with on-
demand videos and livestream classes.

BOOK NOW by calling Head Office 8330 0032 or scan QR code for

Free Intro Program -
(@) scan e
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